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President’s Desk

Lemon Grove
Loyal Order of Moose Lodge 1713

September  2021 Newsletter

Greetings Brothers & Sisters, 
 
Please join me in welcoming Kenny Wantoch as our Lodge Treasurer.  
 
We are sad to announce that we have had to cancel our annual Luau again this year, but we are 
replacing it with an Oktoberfest themed fundraiser on October 16th and we are looking for 
volunteers to help with Kids Activities, a bake sale, raffle prizes, horseshoe tournament 
organizers and decorations so if you can help, please email me at jndtillis@att.net. The proceeds 
will benefit our needy family fund.  
 
I will be attending the CA/NV conference September 16th-19th in Sparks, NV and hope to gain 
some insight on new ways to attract new members and to get longstanding members back to 
attending our functions again. Wish me luck!  
 
As always, we would like to thank all the volunteers for all your hard work and remind people 
that we cannot run our lodge without you. 
 
Fraternally yours, 
 
Jim Tillis 
President  
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& Suggestions to:

 Teresa Timm
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Lemon Grove Moose Lodge 1713
Lemon Grove Chapter 2267

9062 Memory Lane, Spring Valley, CA 91977
Office: 619-463-4672  Social Quarters:619-463-6444

LOOM 1713
Officers

President
Jimmy Tillis

Vice President
 Jimmy Welch

Chaplain
Manny Romo

Treasurer
Kenny Wantoch

Jr. Past President 
Carlos Verduzco 

Administrator 
Terrance Kidred

Trustee(s)
Mark Robertson

Sergeant at Arms 
Jon Minich

Things to look forward to…

Annual Luau has been canceled 
Again this year 

Please come down for some 
Hawaiian themed dinners in 

September

Kenny Copp’s 
Fellowship degree celebration 

@ Kearny Mesa Lodge
September 4th 

Dinner at 6PM RSVP 
Entertainment to follow dinner

 
Save the date…..

Oktoberfest on October 16th starting 

at 12PM details to follow……..

Follow us on Facebook @ LemonGroveMooseLodge#1713 and 
website: www.moose1713.org

WE ARE GOING GREEN!!!
Please make sure your contact information is up-to-date and 
current with Moose International or please email Teresa Timm 

at chapter2267@mooseunits.org

mailto:chapter2267@mooseunits.org
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 ILLNESS & DISTRESS:

If you have someone that is ill or needing prayers, please reach out to us so we can post it in our newsletter and/or 
help in anyway. Fraternally,

Chaplin- Manny Romo & 
Jr. Past Regent - DeeDee Tillis

Senior Regent

"September days are here, with summer's best of weather and Autumn's best of cheer".  
Helen Hunt Jackson 
 
Dear Sisters, 
 
First of all, I'd like to wish everyone a relaxing and safe Labor Day weekend, and annual celebration of the social 
and economic achievements of American workers and their contributions to the strength, prosperity and well -
being of our great nation. 
 
Secondly, I want to recognize the 20th anniversary of the September 11th terrorist attack on our beautiful country 
and for the men and women who lost their lives in that attack. Although, they may be gone, they shall NEVER be 
forgotten. We also feel for all of their families who, along with every American citizen, mourn this horrible tragedy 
and the lives that were lost. 
 
Since we will not be holding our annual September luau this year, we thought the WOTM would honor our beloved 
Chris Welch and the many years she spent organizing and putting on our annual September luau by implementing 
Hawaiian themed dishes, like Samantha's loco moco, Kelly's Hawaiian chicken and perhaps a pineapple upside 
down cake or two. 
 
On Friday, September 10th, Sandra will be sponsoring a fundraiser dinner for her chair of membership retention 
and on September 24th, Sherry Udall will be sponsoring a fundraiser dinner for her chair, Star  rescheduled from 
last month. We hope you all will join us for these very important fundraisers by supporting our dinners either in 
the lodge or packaged to go. 
 
We also want to invite you to come down and enjoy line dancing with MaryBeth each and every Monday beginning 
at 6:30 PM. 
 
Lastly, I want to remind you all to save the date for the WOTM annual fundraiser and chair dinner for 
Mooseheart/Moosehaven which will be held on October 8th. This is usually one of our largest fundraisers of the 
year, including last year in the midst of Covid. Kiki Lane, our Mooseheart/Moosehaven Chairman has gathered 
together a group of women to help put on this event. Please feel free to volunteer your time to help and make this 
fundraiser a success, as it goes to sponsor our charities for Mooseheart/Moosehaven and is vital to their existence.  
 
Thank you, 
My highest regards,  
Stacy Sorensen  



   Happy Birthday From Lemon Grove Lodge

Bring this coupon to the Social Quarters during your Birthday month and receive a 
complimentary beverage. This includes: Well Drink, Pint of Draft Beer, or Non-Alcoholic Beverage.
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LOOM
Ron Woods Jr. 9/2
Thomas Altom 9/3
Dale Riggs 9/5
Samuel Fernandez 9/5
Mike Grubelnik 9/5
David Harvey 9/6
William Campbell 9/7
Albert Long 9/7
Jerry Feldman 9/8
David Brokiewicz 9/9
John Knapp 9/9
Real Pinard 9/9
Richard Norfolk 9/10
Brian Sack 9/11
Robbie Magoon 9/11
Creigh Ryan Mc Intyre 9/12
Rey Armstrong 9/22
Robert Lutz 9/22
David Halbrooks 9/25
Robert Neely Jr. 9/25
Bob Minich 9/27
James Bounds 9/27
Danny Morales 9/28

WOTM
Alexis Waterhouse 9/1
Velina Bryan-Gonzalez 9/3
Kimberly Duey 9/3
Joanne Norfolk 9/4
Susan Pierson 9/5
Hayley Hammond 9/5
Flor Swartz 9/10
Marina Thomas 9/10
Mary Beth Swikard 9/10
Gail Grosshuesch 9/10
Stephanie Enniss 9/12
Melissa Mantz 9/14
Constance Johnson 9/17
Barbara Warren 9/19
Jill Burton 9/21
Ann Sullivan 9/23
Sheryl Floyd 9/24
Cheryl Ann Prada 9/25
Teresa  Timm 9/25
Barbara Houlton 9/28
Brandi Baker 9/28
Leslee Fowler 9/29
Cathie Lopez 9/30
Paula Roberts 9/30
Cara Lutton 9/30
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Upcoming Events...

NON PROFIT
ORGANIZATION

U.S. POSTAGE PAID
EL CAJON, CA
PERMIT #250

Lemon Grove Moose Lodge
9062 Memory Lane
Spring Valley, CA 91977

DATED MATERIAL

Address service requested

––––––

● Monday Night Dinners are Great!  -  September 13, 20, 27 
● Line Dancing NOW on Monday’s w/MB starts at 6:30PM – September 13,20, 27

● Wednesdays are Burgers & Brats night 

by Manny Romo & Jimmy Welch – September 1, 8, 15, 22, 29 

Line Dancing on Wednesdays starting at 6:30pm

● Friday Night Dinners are scrumptious  -  September 3, 10, 17,24

● Kenny Copp’s Fellowship degree at Kearny Mesa lodge September 4th 
● Dinner will be Filet Migon, mashed potatoes, and veggies Please RSVP at Kearny Mesa 

Lodge if you plan on attending dinner starts at 6PM entertainment to follow dinner 

● Moose Legion Full Breakfast Sunday September 19th at 9AM 

● SAVE THE DATE IN OCTOBER FOR OUR CHRISTMAS IN OCTOBER on October 8th

and Oktoberfest October 16th
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